
 

 
Town Council Memorandum 

 

TO:                 The Honorable Mayor and Town Council 
FROM:           India Adams-Jacobs, Town Manager & Clerk of the Council 
SUBJECT:     Swearing-in of Tina Gambill as Mayor of the Town of Bowling Green 

DATE:            January 2nd, 2025 

 

SUMMARY: 
Ms. Tina Gambill was elected by registered voters in the Town of Bowling Green as Mayor. The 
Clerk of Court for Caroline County, Ms. Susan Minarchi, will be present at the Town Council 
Work Session at 6:00 P.M. on January 2nd, 2025, to execute the formal swearing-in ceremony.  

BACKGROUND: 
The Town Manager & Clerk of Council received the official voting results from the Virginia 
Department of Elections certifying that Ms. Tina Gambill was duly elected as Mayor of the Town of 
Bowling Green. Ms. Gambill recently served as Chair of the Planning Commission for the Town of 
Bowling Green and will continue her public service as Mayor.  

RECOMMENDATION: 
There is no staff recommendation on this item. This is an informational item only.  
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